1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - April 18, 2018

By Richmond Station April 18, 2018 | 7:49 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

This week is Bike and Roll to School Week. Several schools in the district participated in this event along with Officers from Richmond Station and the Mounted Unit. Please see page four of the newsletter for photos.

Here are a few Safety Tips:

Always wear a helmet: It's the law for riders under 18.

Be visible: Wear bright clothing. Install reflectors and lights on your bike.

Pay attention: Keep your eyes on the road. Vehicles and pedestrians may not hear or see you.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-128

November 01, 2024 | 8:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Tenderloin Homicide 24-127

October 31, 2024 | 8:23 PM

Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Suspicious Death in the Southern District 24-126

October 31, 2024 | 6:56 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Tenderloin Homicide Suspect 24-125

October 31, 2024 | 5:40 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release